Barbara Allen

- _—— MR MR
From: : Debra Valentino <dvalentino@naja.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 6:17 AM
To: Barbara Allen
Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - PM Digital Producer
Good Morning Barbara,

Your job listing has been posted on NAJA, all job postings will remain up for 30 days.

Thank you

On Wed, May 6, 2015 at 6:43 PM, Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> wrote:

Hello Debra,

OPB has a career opportunity to announce (please see below). Please post this information to the NAJA job
board.

Thank you very much!
Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator

7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219

503-445-1885 office  503-445-1859 fax

Giving voice to the community. Connecting Oregon and its neighbors. Iluminating a wider world.

OPB Seeks PM Digital Producer




OPB is looking for a Digital Producer to ensure that OPB’s digital platforms are updated with timely
content during the 1 PM to 10 PM shift. For more information and instructions on how to apply, go
to: http://iwww.opb.org/about/careers/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Debra Valentino

Native American Journalists Association, Program/Contract Manager

Email; dvalentino@naja.com




